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TO: Linda Gorton, Mayor 

 

Todd Slatin, Director 
Division of Central Purchasing 

 

DATE: April 8, 2022 
 

SUBJECT: Bid #33-2022 Phosphorus Reduction Chemicals 
 

Bids for Bid #33-2022 Phosphorus Reduction Chemicals for the Division of Water Quality were received in the 
Division of Central Purchasing on March 31, 2022. 

 

Ionwave notified five hundred and eighty-nine (589) vendors with ten (10) vendors viewing the document. One (1) 
bid was received from Brenntag Mid-South. 

 

The bid submitted by Brenntag Mid-South meets bid specifications and is within budgetary constraints, 
Brenntag Mid-South currently holds the contract and provides satisfactory service; therefore, I recommend 
the bid of Brenntag Mid-South be accepted to establish a price contract. 

 
 

cc: File 
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